
Dear Dennis, 	 7/17/98 

Thanks for your 7/14 and the enclOsureu. 

As of now it makes no difference when you are in Frederick and here and absent 

medical app=ointments not now scheduled that will not change. 

You will just miss the Kichters but you will meet a new friend who is now 

typing the manw;cripts and will be distributing the diskettes of them. Clayton 

ggilvie. He'll be here from the 24th through the 30th, if 1 remember correctly. 

Clad that my friend bill Hills is helping you. I was sure he would. If 1  know 

busy as he is, if he knows what an be of use to you by now he has sent 

some of it to you. 

We lonk forward to seeing you and the Neichters. They will wind up fat a 

seminar in Washington Betsy is going to. 

Thanks and beet, 

G
r 



SAINT ANSELM 
COLLEGE 	 

July 14, 1998 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Harold: 

It was nice talking to you last week. 

Enclosed are a few clippings from area papers on the release of the Zapruder film video. 

Travel plans have been firmed up. I'll be arriving on Monday, July 27th, around noon, at BWI. Leaving 
from there early on Thursday, July 30th. I want to go out to the archives one day. Let me know if it 
would be better for me to visit on any particular days. I'll plan my visit to the archives accordingly. if I 
don't hear, I'll assume that it is OK to knock on your door on Monday the 27th. 

Looking forward to seeing you both. 
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